Committee members, my name is Jocelyn Backman and | am writing IN SUPPORT of HB 1377 relating
to informed consent and notice of risks associated with vaccines; and to provide a penalty.

Where there is risk, there needs to be a choice. | am already hearing rumbling of Employers
mandating the C-19 vaccine, and if they don’t take it, they will lose their jobs. This is a slippery slope.
Who would then be liable if the employee were to get sick or even worse, die from the vaccine? | have
been watching the VAER’s website since C-19 Vaccines have rolled out, and as of Friday there has
been over 6,000 severe adverse reactions to the Vaccine.

It is important to keep in mind that everyone is different. Their genetics are different. Their diets are
different. Their lifestyle is different. Vaccines are not a one sized fits all medical solution. Some
healthy people that have rarely gotten sick in their lives have died from this vaccine, but they don’t
seem to investigate these deaths, and the Vaccine push has NOT slowed down at all. | see it picking up
soon. We need to be able to use these exemptions to be able to retain our employment and keep our
jobs. Vaccine status CANNOT ever be a requirement for a job or school.

Please render a DO PASS on HB1377.

Thank you for your leadership and service to our state.



